
 

 December 15, 2023 

Dear Alumna/Alumnus: 

 The Millay Club plays an important role in sustaining our alma mater, Ss. John Neumann and Maria Goretti 

High School. We promote the All Class Reunion and the Annual Communion Breakfast and help with the 

Saints at the Shore event. The Millay Club also sponsors events including the Hall of Fame Inductions & 

Neumann-Goretti Senior Letter Banquet and the Millay Scholars and Alumni Achievers Banquet. We also 

bequeath a substantial endowment to the school each year to provide tuition for need based students. 

 The Millay Club assists with the planning of class reunions. Graduation classes ending with a “4” or a “9” 

will be having their class reunion in 2024. Please call the alumni office at 215-389-0925 if you are interested in 

being on the committee for your reunion. 

 We also publish our newsletter, “The Halo,” to keep you informed about Millay Club events, school athletics, 

academic achievements, and interesting facts and information. The newsletter is sent by email. Please provide 

your email address on the “Stay Connected” page of our website, www.themillayclub.org if you did not receive 

the newsletter.  

 We ask, if you are able, that you become a 2024 Active Member of The Millay Club with a donation of 

twenty-five ($25.00) dollars or more. The fee helps us to pay expenses for the alumni office. Active Members 

also cast ballots for The Millay Club officers and the board of directors. Your Active Membership fee can be 

paid in three ways: 

By Mail: Fill-in your information on the form at the bottom of this letter, enclose it with your check 

made payable to The Millay Club and mail it to The Millay Club, 1736 S 10th St., Philadelphia PA 

19148-1644. 

By Phone: Call the Alumni office at 215-389-0925 to pay with a credit or debit card. 

Online: Visit www.themillayclub.org and select Pay Membership Fee on the Home page. Payment may 

be made using PayPal, Venmo, or a credit/debit card. 

 Your Active Membership is vital to our organization, as President and Membership Chair of The Millay Club 

we respectfully ask for your support. 

 Thank you for your continued loyalty. We look forward to your participation in all of our events and welcome 

your comments or suggestions.  
Cordially, 

 

 
Linda Crusco '71 Dominic Ricciuti ‘75 
The Millay Club, President The Millay Club, Membership Chair 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

(Please complete and return with your check made payable to The Millay Club at the address above, if paying by mail.)   MEMBER 2024 

NAME ______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE: (H) ____________________  (C) ____________________ Email _____________________________________ 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED $ ________ CREDIT CARD # __________________________ EXP. DATE _________ CVV # _______  

SIGNATURE: _______________________________________________________________________  

https://www.themillayclub.org/stay-connected
http://www.themillayclub.org/
https://www.themillayclub.org/

